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Ecological Alert and Recovery - Thailand (EARTH)

December 16, 2014

Dear Mr. Fukuda and the JICA expert team,

This letter follows the NGO Consultation held on December 12, 2014 at the Pollution Control
Department. We would like to congratulate you and the JICA team on the tremendous progress
achieved on the pilot Pollution Release and Transfer Registry (PRTR) for Rayong province.

We are very appreciated your consistent efforts to engage civil society partners since the
project’s beginning in 2012, and look forward to the public launch of Rayong’s Pilot PRTR data to
advance the principles of community right-to-know and pollution reduction in Thailand.

Sincerely,

(Penchom Saetang)
Director

Ecological Alert and Recovery — Thailand (EARTH)
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